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                           Member of the Federation Internationale de l’Art Photographique 
  

22001100  IINNTTEERR--FFEEDDEERRAATTIIOONN    

PPRROOJJEECCTTEEDD  IIMMAAGGEE  CCOOMMPPEETTIITTIIOONN  
Judging hosted by the North & East Midlands Photographic Federation 

 

The Arthur Downes Trophy was awarded to the  
Midland Counties Photographic Federation 

 

 AVERAGE MARK IMAGES ACCEPTED 

MCPF 12.228 34 
LCPU 12.125 27 
WCPF 11.7755 22 
NEMPF 11.68 11 
SPF 11.585 16 
EAF 11.45 19 
NCPF 11.375 10 
NWPF 11.333 6 
WPF 11.32 8 
CACC 11.2857 9 
SF 11.0625 11 
YPU 10.6969 9 
SPA 10.625 6 
NIPA 10.4666 2 
KCPA 9.92 1 

 

If you would like a CD of the Projected Image Exhibition, a copy can be obtained from the Competitions 

Administration Officer, Daphne Hanson, for a donation to expenses of £10.  hanson943@btinternet.com. 
 
 

 

 

e-news is sponsored by                        www.permajet.com 
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Although this is an annual Inter-Federation Competition the judges were 
pleased to make a number of Individual Awards. 

 

BEST IMAGE   
Chevalier by Gwen Charnock, Wigan 10, L&CPU 

 

 
                                            
                                           Colin Harrison chose 

                                           Regrets by Rob Evans  
                                           Bebbington, L&CPU 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                               David Gibbins chose 

            Eagle Owl Landing by Mark Davies, Cannock, MCPF 
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                                                                              Roger Parry chose  

                                                              Whippets by Roy Rimmer 
                                                                     Wigan 10, L&CPU 

 
 
 
 
 
 

PAGB Ribbons were awarded to 
 

    Pears & Glasses by Dianne Owen, Chorley, L&CPU  
                 Pine Grosbeak by G. Edwardes, Dorchester, WCPF 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  In Loving Memory by Kathryn Scorah, Wigan 10, L&CPU 
                 Mating Common Frogs by M Spillane, SLIC, L&CPU 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The MCPF won the Federation title but the L&CPU dominated the Individual Awards 
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  Skylark in Rainy Day by Gianpiero Ferrari, Sileby, MCPF 
                  The Old Chair by David Wheeler, Smethwick, MCPF 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gannet Colony by Paul Exton, Nottingham & Notts, N&EMPF 
              Puffin Attacking B.H. Gull by L Davis, Normanton, YPU 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Due to the very small number of slide entries in this year's Projected Image 
competition, the PAGB has decided to discontinue the acceptance of slides 
from 2011 onwards.  Entry will be for Projected Digital Images (PDI) only.   
  

The Inter-Federation Print Competition was judged in June.  The selected Print 
Exhibition is at present touring the country where it can be viewed at Towneley Hall, 
Burnley until Monday 31st January 2011.  This is an excellent Exhibition and is well worth 
viewing if you are in the Burnley area.  Times of opening are from 12 noon - 5 pm every 
day except Friday when the gallery is closed.  Alternatively your club can obtain a CD of 
the Print Exhibition for a donation to expenses of £10 by contacting the Competitions 
Administration Officer, Daphne Hanson,  hanson943@btinternet.com. 
  

Some of the prints entered in this year's Print Competition were mounted on board larger 
or smaller than 500 x 400 mm which do not fit our frames.  These were judged this time 
but the larger prints could not be exhibited.   The rules from 2011 will specify that all prints 
- even small prints - must be mounted on board measuring EXACTLY 500 mm x 400 mm. 
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President of L&CPU, Christine Widdall AFIAP DPAGB BPE3* and the  
L&CPU Organising Officer, Tremaine Cornish LRPS PSA1* at the  
2010 PAGB Print Exhibition opening in Towneley Hall, Burnley 
 On Sat 11 December 2010 - some of the framed prints behind. 

 

Welsh International Salon 

Closing date extended to 8 January 2011 

www.welshinternationalsalon.co.uk  
 

Bristol Salon of Photography 

Closing date for entries 19 March 2011 

www.bristolphoto.org.uk 

 

                                    BBeesstt  WWiisshheess  ffoorr  22001111  
                                                                        ffrroomm  eevveerryyoonnee  aatt  tthhee  PPAAGGBB  
  

 
For those of you rushing to buy the L&CPU Sweatshirt and camera strap - sorry, its only a little Photoshop joke. 


